
Kinder now starts at 3 
because we know 2  

years are better than 1



Give your child the best start
The Victorian Government is investing in kindergarten 
programs for all three-year-olds—a nation-leading 
initiative that will benefit children across the state by 2022. 

This means another year of learning, playing and making 
friends. It just adds up.

Find out more at:  
education.vic.gov.au/3yokinder


